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Chi Yun School
2019-2020
New anti-epidemic measures on COVID-19

8™ July, 2020
Dear Parents,

In view of the fact that the epidemic situation of COVID-19 began to spread more
rapidly in recent time, we would like to urge you again to maintain vigilance against
coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) at school. Cooperation from parents are
important for us and we call on your support to implement the following measures
strictly:

1. To prevent outbreaks of COVID-19 and other respiratory tract infections, it
is of prime importance that students with fever (oral temperature higher than
37.5°C, or ear temperature higher than 38°C), regardless of the presence of
respiratory symptoms, should not be allowed to attend school. They should
wear a mask and consult doctors promptly. Parents should take your child to
a registered medical practitioner, seek medical advice to ensure that no fever,
cough, or upper respiratory tract infection symptoms were found on the
student, please provide doctor's certificate before resuming classes. The
doctor may request your child to take a testing on COVID-19. Even if the
test results are negative, they should not be allowed to attend school, before
14-day quarantine was completed and re-testing on COVID-19 was done, in
order to ensure no infection was found on the student.

2. If your child has been classified as an infected person or “close contact of an
infected person” with COVID-19, student should not be allowed to attend
school and should consult doctors promptly. A testing on COVID-19 should
be performed. Even if the test results are negative, they should not be
allowed to attend school, before 14-day quarantine was completed and re-
testing on COVID-19was done, in order to ensure no infection was found on
the student.

3. Parents are requested to notify our nurse at 2386 2010 immediately in case of
any of the above situations, to facilitate our prompt action in taking
contingency measures and informing the EDB.

Thank you for your attention. If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to
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Chung Lai Kuen
Acting Principal, Chi Yun School




